PLEASE ADDRESS YDOUR

TENNESSEE GAS TRANSMISSION COMPANY

P.0O.B8B0X 1714
DURANGO, COLORADO

February 29, 1960

REFLY TO ATTENTION QF:

R.

N.

Walker

New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Dear Sir:

By letter dated January 20, 1960, to Mr. A. L. Porter and supplemented
with additional information by letter dated February L, 1960, Tennessee
Gas Transmission Company requested administrative approval of a temp-

orary exception to Order #R-1L427.

Approval of this request was granted by Administrative Order NFO-473
issued February 10, 1960.

Carbon copies of all correspondence from this office to Mr. Porter
were sent to you and correspondence from Mr. Porter indicates that
carbon coples were sent to you.

This exception is effective until April 1, 1960. We certainly appre-
clate your inguiry and 1f you desire any additional information, please
contact us.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE GAS TRANSMISSTON COMPANY

R. N. Walker
District Production Superintendent
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